
We want parents to be well-informed about what their children 
will learn.
 
To support parents, we are holding three Information Sessions on 
the revised Health and Physical Education curriculum.

Come ask questions and learn more.
 

�� Wednesday, November 4, 2015 - 3:30 – 5:30 p.m.  
Dr. Davey Elementary School  
99 Ferguson Ave. N., Hamilton

�� Thursday, November 5, 2015 - 7 – 9 p.m.  
Saltfleet District High School  
108 Highland Rd. W., Stoney Creek

�� Tuesday, November 10, 2015 - 7 – 9 p.m.  
Sir Allan MacNab Secondary School 
145 Magnolia Dr., Hamilton

Cultural interpreters will be present. Please call Kim Wilson at 
905-527-5092 x2376, should you require childcare.
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